
Appleby Horse Fair 
 
Response from Police to comments made at the June KLTC meeting: 
 
Hi Kevin, can you pass on to the council that there were drop in sessions during the 
fair and also after the fair. These were on every Thursday at the Fire Station. 
 
They were advertised however as usual no one attended them. 
 
I find that the easiest and best way is for people to call us on the dedicated 
line/number or email me direct with issues that they may be passed. Or report via the 
online portal. 
 
This way I can resolve them quickly. 
 
Suzanne 


